
GRAFTON COUNTY DELEGATION  
Correctional Facility Staffing Sub-Committee 
821 Marlboro Road, Keene, NH 
Wednesday September 28, 2011  
 
The Jail Staffing sub-committee of the Grafton County Delegation 
traveled to Keene, New Hampshire on September 28, 2011 for the 
purpose of touring the new Cheshire County Correctional Facility and 
meeting with management.  Sub-committee members in attendance were 
Representative Almy, Representative Smith, and Representative Ladd. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Susan Almy, 
Chairman 
 
 


